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February 19, 2015
Mr. Bruce Farr

World Science Fiction Society

7002 North – 6th Avenue

Phoenix, Arizona

85021

Subject: World Science Fiction Society – 2017 WorldCon 
Dear Mr. Farr,
The Palais des congrès de Montréal - Montréal’s Convention Centre, Tourisme Montréal and its partners are delighted that the World Science Fiction Society is once again considering Montréal to host its WorldCon, in 2017.

We have reserved tentative dates at the Palais des congrès de Montréal, for this WorldCon, from Tuesday, August 29, to Wednesday, September 6, 2017, on a first option basis. 
We have also attached to this letter, our room reservation plan outlining all the rooms reserved, as well as the colored floor plans pertaining to the 2017 WorldCon. At the present time, we are holding at the Palais des congrès de Montréal (Montréal Convention Centre) 90,190 square feet for your exhibition; 54 meeting rooms to host your numerous seminars (with the air walls up); 3 rooms for your Masquerade, the Hugo Awards and the Closing Ceremony; 2 rooms for dinner or banquet purposes; 1 room for storage; and, 5 additional rooms for offices.
We are pleased to offer a 70% reduction on the space outlined in the enclosed room assignment plan, valued at CAN$ 202,942.  After this rebate, your rental cost will amount to $86,973. (before taxes).  Kindly note that any required additional rooms will be charged at the prevailing rates.

When you choose Montréal and its convention centre, you can rest assured you will enjoy the full support of a team of professionals focused on making your prestigious event a resounding success. 

We sincerely look forward to the pleasure of hosting, once again, the WorldCon in Montréal, in 2017.
Sincerely yours, 
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Jocelyne Perron, CMP

Manager

Business Development
International Market

